
From: James Carnahan  

Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 5:01 PM 
To: Reiley Beth; Sen Hass 

Subject: SB 835 regarding horse roping 

 

I'm opposed to this proposed bill.  It has the potential for way too many unintended 

consequences for ranchers, farmers, horse trainers, etc.  It would be bad legislation. 

 

--  

Jim Carnahan 

900 Idlewood Drive 

Baker City, OR 97814 

 

Cell  541-350-7546  

 


